
   

Terrie O'Connor Realtors On A Roll! 

Recently, the Terrie O'Connor Realtors “Young Professionals Connection” held a bowling

night to celebrate a successful company fund raiser to benefit the Center for Food Action 

in Mahwah.  Many sales associates from the company's eight offices participated in this 

event. The Terrie O'Connor Realtors “Young Professionals Connection” (YPC) has also 

organized food drives in the past to benefit the Center for Food Action, and will continue 

working on charitable projects in the community.  For more information about Terrie 

O'Connor Realtors or the “Young Professionals Connection”, please visit www.tocr.com 

or contact ypc@tocr.com.


